
May Newsletter 

The May meeting for EAA 

chapter 732 will be on 

Sunday, May 15 at 2pm at 

the Coger’s hangar at the 
Huntsville airport. 

 

Hotdogs, hamburgers, and 

drinks will be provided by 

the chapter.  Please bring a 

snack or dessert to share.   

May Meeting held at 

Huntsville 

A P-51 at Oshkosh 2015.  

Hope to see you there 

this summer. 

Don’t Forget Airventure Oshkosh!!  July 25-31 
Don’t forget to order your discounted Oshkosh tickets 
for 2016!  They are on sale until June 15!   



WANTED!!!!!!! 
Our EAA Chapter is in need of a new newsletter editor.  Our 

current newsletter editor, Elizabeth Resh, will be moving in 

August to attend college in Durant, Oklahoma at Southeastern 

Oklahoma State University.  This means that July will be the last 

month we will have a newsletter if someone does not accept 

the position. 
 

All the position requires is a few hours a month making the 

newsletter and checking emails for questions and submissions 

by chapter members.  Basic computer knowledge is helpful. 
 

If you have any questions about taking this position, please 

email Elizabeth Resh at fly4girl@gmail.com.  She is more than 

happy to help you step into this position.   

mailto:fly4girl@gmail.com




EAA Chapter 732 

Home 
In January, our President, Randy Resh, tasked a few 

volunteers to scout our possible places for a permanent home 

for EAA Chapter 732.  That group came back in February with 

a good place.  The Arkansas Air and Military Museum in 

Fayetteville, Arkansas, on Drake Field is going to allow us to 

use part of their space in the back of the museum to be the 

permanent home of EAA 732.   

 

Part of the agreement with the Museum is that our chapter 

will need to help with their Airport Day.  Our first opportunity is 

on May 21.   

 

Thank you for everyone who helped at the work day (night) 

at the Museum.  We got a lot accomplished and moved 

some items to give us room to have our things.  The flyer for 

the Airport Day is on the previous page.   

 

Thank you very much to the Arkansas  

Air and Military Museum for allowing us  

to use some of their space.   This is a  

great joint venture that will benefit  

both organizations and promote  

aviation.     

 



A view of the space the EAA Chapter will be allowed 

to use.   



A picture taken after the work day at the Museum in 

Fayetteville.  Great progress!!! 



Airventure 2016 
Only three months left to plan your trip to Airventure 2016.  

Tickets are now on sale.  An adult weekly ticket is $118 or $30 

for an adult daily ticket.  Non-members can purchase tickets 

for $45 a day.  Weekly admission tickets are only available for 

EAA members.  These prices last until June 15.  You can find a 

full list of prices at https://www.eaa.org/en/airventure/eaa-

airventure-tickets . 

 

Do not forget to purchase your camping or parking tickets as 

well.  Camping is $27 a night  with a three night minimum 

payment and parking is $10 a day or $60 for the week. 

Camping is only open to EAA members. 

 

If you are not an EAA member, the dues for the national 

organization is $40 a year and gives you great benefits at 

Airventure and many other places too!  You can register 

online at https://www.eaa.org/eaa/join-eaa/individual . 

 

Dates for Airventure 2016 are July 25-31.  Be 

sure to mark your calendars!!!!!!! 
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